Date: 1/13/14
To: Lou Ann Mullings-Fiscal Coordinator
From: Sgt. R, Caliie

Ref: Sexual Assault Bill

Please be advised the following sexual assault exam bill was received by us in
January of 2014. The Original Sexual Assault of a Child case, Fort Bend County
Sheriff's Office case 12-21882, was investigated by us in August of 2012,



